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INFORMATION & PRIVACY POLICY SECRETARIAT 
 

Important Notice to  
Access and Privacy Coordinators/Officers 

and Chief Administrative Officers 
 

FIPPA Amendments Information Session   
 

The Information and Privacy Policy Secretariat is inviting Access and Privacy Coordinators 
and Officers to join us for an information session on the amendments to  
The Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA) that will come into force 
on January 1, 2022. 
 
Session Details 
 
Who should attend? 
This session is intended for those employees of your public body that have a direct role in 
the processing of requests for access made under FIPPA. Typically, those employees 
consist of a public body’s assigned Access and Privacy Coordinator and/or delegated 
Access and Privacy Officer.  
 
What will be discussed? 
The purpose of this information session is to explain the amendments to FIPPA that will 
soon be coming into force. Our focus will be on the changes to the law that will have the 
most impact on public bodies when processing requests for access and when implementing 
the necessary requirements to protect privacy.  
 
Please Note: This session will not provide comprehensive training for Access and Privacy 
Coordinators/Officers. The focus will be on the changes to FIPPA only. Our office will be 
providing opportunities for Access and Privacy Coordinator training in the new calendar 
year. 
 
Session Dates and How to Register 
For your convenience, we are offering the information session on four different dates in 
hopes that one of them will work for your schedule. All sessions will be held via 
GoToWebinar®. 
 

Date and Time Click this Link to Register 
(choose one session only) 

Tues, November 23 
9:30 am – 11:30 am https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1320384141194305547 

Thurs, November 25 
1:30 pm – 3:30 pm https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2382973068999650573 

Mon, November 29 
9:30 am – 11:30 am https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8606832305304697613 

Wed, December 1 
1:30 pm – 3:30 pm https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5902301981813011469 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1320384141194305547
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2382973068999650573
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8606832305304697613
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5902301981813011469


After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the webinar. (Note: When registering, please take care when entering your email address in 
order for you to receive the confirmation email and subsequent material from us in 
preparation for the session.) 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact the Information & Privacy Policy Secretariat 
at ipps@gov.mb.ca.  
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